

August 2023

Dear Second Graders,

Welcome to second grade! I am very excited to be your teacher this year. We have a terrific group of kids in our class. I hope you are enjoying your summer vacation and are looking forward to your second grade year as much as I am!

We have an exciting year ahead of us. I cannot wait to learn about the things you love, the things that make you special, and all about your summer. I am very happy to have you as a part of our second grade class. Enjoy the rest of these sunny summer days and know that I am looking forward to meeting you in September!

Fondly,

Ms. Ivers